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Hutcherson, Susan G (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2006 4101 PM 
To: 'BMWMCM I KE@HOTMAI L.COM' 

Subject: Case No. 2006-00357 - Area Code 270 

Mr. Dossett- 

Thank you for your cornments regarding the need for a new area code in the current area code 270 
territory. Your comments will be placed into the case file for consideration by the Public Service 
Commission as it deliberates in this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 
2006-00357. 

7 4 d m M * b y &  
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
(502) 564-3940 x 208 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2006 1: 17 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: Case Number 2006-00357 

_________--___.__------__-----__---_------_-. 

From: Mike Dossett[SMTP:BMWMCMIKE@HOTMAIL.COM] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 25,2006 1:16:57 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: Case Number 2006-00357 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Dear Sir: 

In regards to Case Number 2006-00357, I would urge you to split the 270 area code when necessary to 
create more nunibers. This would help all people when in stressful situations to not dial the wrong area 
code and create a more stressful situation like the "overlay" method could. Considering the amount of 
cell phone use of people driving, this would greatly enhance safety in our state and reduce the number of 
traffic accidents. 

Thank you, 
John Michael Dossett 
8297 Martin-Martin Road 
Henderson, KY 42420 
270-827-9608 

10/27/2006 
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Find a local pizza place, niusic store, inuse~irii and inore.. .then magthe best ro& 

10/27/2006 


